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Dear PINS

| attended and spoke at ISH 5 on noise, representing Gatwick Obviously Not.

Although it was a very useful hearing, it overran with the result that there was no opportunity to discuss several of the
noise issues that are of greatest interest and concern to local communities, particularly night flights and Gatwick's noise
envelope proposals.

I'm therefore writing to request formally that there should be an additional ISH at which these subjects can be discussed. |
made the same request at the end of the hearing, so it is on the record there, but wanted to draw your attention to it and
emphasise the importance of the request.

Regards.

Charles Lloyd

Gatwick Obviously Not



